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The John C. Haney Memorial Foundation Receives 
$5,000 Donation from Attorney Andy Young of The Law Firm for Truck Safety LLP

 
Cleveland, OH, January 28, 2024 – The John C. Haney Memorial Foundation is proud to announce a 
generous donation of $5,000 from Attorney Andy Young, a dedicated advocate for truck safety and a 
Managing Partner with The Law Firm for Truck Safety, LLP.
 
Andy Young, a nationally respected Ohio truck accident attorney, is not only a dedicated advocate for 
truck safety improvements, but he is also committed to helping his clients and community navigate the 
aftermath of catastrophic trucking incidents, including addressing mental health needs and supporting 
the family and community’s journey towards recovery. His firm’s generous donation to the John C. 
Haney Memorial Foundation underscores The Law Firm for Truck 
Safety’s unwavering dedication and support of local nonprofit 
organizations focused on raising mental health awareness.
 
“We are so grateful for the generous support of The JCH 
Foundation,” said Rick Haney. “The donation from Mr. Young and 
The Law Firm for Truck Safety, LLP will have a direct impact on 
creating two new ‘John’s Safe Place Rooms for 2024. These new 
spaces include furniture, sensory-sensitive devices, headphones, 
art materials, and decor. Funds will also be allocated towards 
providing Mental Health First Aid Sessions for schools to offer 
their teachers in-person suicide prevention training to help 
recognize risk factors and warning signs. 

About The Law Firm for Truck Safety, LLP
The Law Firm for Truck Safety, LLP stands out as one of the nation’s premier truck accident law firms, 
dedicated solely to seeking justice for those impacted by catastrophic truck crashes. The Law Firm for 
Truck Safety’s personal injury attorneys approach each case with compassion and a relentless pursuit 
for the accountability of negligent trucking companies and drivers, and compensation for truck crash 
victims and their loved ones. With office locations in Ohio, Tennessee, and Oklahoma, The Law Firm for 
Truck Safety remains steadfast in its support of truck safety initiatives aimed at reducing catastrophic 
truck crashes to zero and advancing the safety of US roads at both local and national levels. For more 
information, visit: www.truckaccidents.com.

About The JCH Memorial Foundation
The JCH Foundation is a 501(c)3 nonprofit foundation in loving memory of John Charles Haney. The 
JCH’s Foundation’s mission is to end the stigma, raise mental health awareness, and support students 
and educators by creating safe spaces in Northeast Ohio schools and spreading John’s story. For more 
information, please visit www.thejchfoundation.com. 
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